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Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms
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From : Senior Chief Executive, Ministry of Civil Service & Administrative Reforms

To : Supervising Officers in charge of Ministries/Departments

Code of Ethics for Public Officers (Revised Version)

[ have to inform you that the current version of the “Code of Ethics for Public Officers”
has been revised. The new version of the document is available on this Ministry’s website at
http://civilservice.govmu.org.

2. A limited number of the revised “Code of Ethics for Public Officers” as well as a certain
number of posters have also been printed for distribution to Ministries/Departments. They are
available at the Administrative Reforms Division of this Ministry, Level 10, SICOM Building 2,
Port Louis. You are kindly requested to arrange for the collection of a few copies by contacting
either Mrs M. Bijloll or Ms. V. Rama on 405 5786/4055788.

3K I seize this opportunity to invite your attention to the fact that the “Code of Ethics for
Public Officers”, aims at promoting ethical values and good governance to ultimately enhance the
image of the public service. It is, therefore, imperative that all officers of your organisation be
regularly sensitised on the need to demonstrate the highest standard of integrity and
professionalism in the performance of their duties.

4. I rely on your support and cooperation in the matter.
G
S. K Pather
Senior Chief Executive
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